
From:Walter Winner

Sent: Saturday, March 14, 2020 10:51 AM

Subject: Upcoming concert

 

Hey gang,

As you have hopefully figured out, We have a primary election this coming Tuesday. First of all get 
informed and vote! Second, I will not be at practice, because of my duties at the board of elections. I 
am leaving you in the more capable hand of Eric and Gary. Give them a hard time for me. Many of 
know that Bryan Shonkwiler has missed several practices caring for his Father. Bryan's father passed 
from this life this past Wednesday. Say a Prayer.

The reason I started this email was to ask you to ponder if we should cancel our upcoming concert 
because of the health crisis we are in.Think about. Talk about it Tuesday night.

I've tried to attach the funeral arrangements for Bryan's Father. Not smart enough to do it, so I will 
forward another email right behind this one.

Thanks

Dave  


